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FCCLA Planning Process
IDENTIFY CONCERNS
Our concern is with the issue of cyberbullying among teens and adolescents. We are not only concerned about the bullying itself, but also the ripple effects surrounding it. Cyberbullying causes negative school and work environments as well as contributes to depression and mental illness, which we would like to change. Our school has recently lost a student to suicide; cyberbullying being a cause, and this has brought issue full circle. We want to share it even more to stop the violence.
SET A GOAL
Our goal is to not only prevent cyber bullying, but to also educate our school, community and peers on what cyber bullying actually is. We want to let young people know that preventing cyber bullying involves everyone, not just the bullies, and that anyone who likes, favorites, and retweets hurtful posts is also involved in the bullying process. It is also important that people know that subliminal messages are also bullying, and that the victim not need be directly confronted in order to still be hurt by comments and posts. 
FORM A PLAN 
We want to create a video story sponsored by the South Williamsport FCCLA that will be shown on our school televisions and weekly news program that teach students and faculty what cyber bullying is and how we can simply prevent it. We will do this by conducting research on cyber bullying, polling peers, and using technology to piece together a digital story. We also look to create a positive social media account that spreads a good message to our peers instead of a negative one. This project will cost us nothing, as technology and resources are available through our chapter and school.
ACT
First, after coming up with the idea to spread cyberbullying awareness by creating a digital story, we had to educate ourselves on the facts. After a great deal of research, we pieced together a video storyboard, that would highlight important facts and real-life situations that we found pertinent. Along with this, we reached out to peers using our social media account on Twitter, @SusquehannaPos. This allowed us to not only spread cyberbullying awareness, but also get in contact with other students who wanted to help us with the digital story itself. Finally, after gathering information, reaching out, collecting a group of peers to serve as actors and contributors, we used technology to bring our story to the big screen. 
FOLLOW UP
After our project was completed we were very happy with the message it sent. We shared the video on our schools news program and were pleased with the positive feedback from peers. We would have liked to done some more awareness around our community, so we could reach out to more than just our peers and family. Although, we hope that we can achieve that goal by the end of our school year and keep the idea alive. 
